
 

 

       

Dear Volunteers 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contributions to the Melbourne Football 

Club during the 2013 season. Volunteers continue to be an important resource in assisting us in many 

areas across the Club. We are committed to continue to work with our volunteers as we all strive to 

improve the Club. 

 

Over the next 12 months we would like to review and update our Volunteer strategy. We envisage setting 

up a project group to do this work.   

 

In the meantime, legal compliance coupled with changes to AFL compliance, requires us to ensure that all 

our Volunteers are registered for the 2014 season.   Diane Mountney from the Volunteers Committee will 

continue to coordinate this process. If you intend to volunteer, please register as per the attached 2014 

Volunteer Availability Form. Your privacy is important and the information collected on the attached form 

is for the purposes of coordinating our volunteer opportunities. 

 

Relevant policies which apply to our volunteer workforce will also be communicated to those people who 

are participating in the 2014 season. These policies are currently being reviewed and may include Social 

Media, Code of Conduct, Confidentiality, Bullying and Harassment and OH & S. 

 

Our policy is to ensure all our players, staff and volunteers have a current Working With Children’s Check. 

In particular, this is an essential requirement for those people who are involved in activities with children. 

Examples include match day, community camps, clinics, Family Days etc. If you do not have a current 

WWCC please apply as per the instructions below. There is no cost to you provided you check the 

Volunteer box. 

 

Once again thanks for your support and welcome aboard to our new volunteers for 2014. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Amanda Howes 

Human Resources Manager 

 



 

 

 

Working with Children Check  

Please apply for your Working with Children’s Check online at the following link 

https://online.justice.vic.gov.au/wwccu/onlineapplication.doj 

Please click on the ‘Start Application’ at the bottom of the page and ensure you click on the volunteer box. 

 

If you already have a card please send a copy of your WWCC card to: 

HR Manager, Melbourne Football Club, PO Box 254, East Melbourne VIC 8000 

 

 

 

https://online.justice.vic.gov.au/wwccu/onlineapplication.doj

